
Announcements Oct 3, 2023  
 

• Are you new to the school and looking to meet new 
people? Come join the community builders tonight from 
3-4 in the cafeteria to play some fun games. Everyone is 
welcome.  

 
• We would like to Congratulate the WHS Golf Team for 

placing 3rd in Regionals last Friday, Advancing to 
Provincials in Sussex this Friday. Way to go Thunder! 
Golf team will meet in Mr. O’Leary’s classroom at the 
end of the day. 

 
• Teacher’s, please place your recycling bins outside your 

room at this time. 
 

 

 

 

 

 


